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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
 
Welcome to Delaware Valley High School!  We are thrilled to share the 2022-2023 academic school 
year with you and your student. We would like to invite your student to our Freshman/New Student 
Orientation on Tuesday, August 23, 2022. Delaware Valley High School Freshman and New Student 
Orientation is an exciting and important event for your student’s successful transition to high school.  
 
We recognize the importance of students being able to tour the school building and become acquainted 
with their locker and classroom locations prior to the first day of school. Students are invited to come to 
DVHS anytime between 8:00 a.m.–12:00 p.m. on August 23rd. Students should enter the main 
entrance of the high school.  The duration of the tour will be dependent on your student as it is self-
guided with staff and peers available to assist where needed.  
 
Student involvement is an important part of a well-rounded and successful high school experience. 
DVHS has an abundance of co-curricular clubs, sports teams, and volunteer opportunities to meet the 
interests of all students. One goal of this orientation is for students to familiarize themselves with 
everything the high school offers as well as to help them get comfortable navigating the campus prior to 
the first day of school. There will also be a club fair in the month of September which will highlight the 
various co-curricular offerings at the high school. 
 
Please refer to the DVHS webpage to access the Freshman Orientation PowerPoint presentation. 
There you will find additional information including student opportunities and accomplishments as well 
as a list of staff members who will be an integral part of your student’s high school career.   
 
We look forward to seeing your student at orientation and working with your student and family during 
this upcoming school year. If you have any questions regarding orientation, please contact Mrs. Kelly at 
(570) 409 – 2005.  Enjoy the remainder of your summer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Nicole Cosentino 
Principal 
 
NC:sk 


